
 

(NEW COVENANT PENTECOSTAL CHURCH)

Fun time for kids to get together and 
know about God  

 

 

 

 

 
Please s 

 

Please send the following information about your 
child:  

1. Name/Age/Dietary Restrictions if any.  
2. Please specify if your child has any kind of allergy 

apart from food, for example pollen, etc.  
3. Lunch and Tea will be provided.   
4. Information to be sent to: 

Ebenezer Ranjit on 0421 911 017 
or email – ebenezerranjitncpc@gmail.com 

5. Children who would like to participate will have to 
send the information by the 29th June.  
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